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To try our best at everything we do 

         Tuesday 7 January 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
HEAD LICE 
 
Unfortunately, there appears to be further evidence of head lice in children’s hair. 
 
Whilst we can’t eliminate the complaint entirely, we can help reduce the number of incidents if all 
parents regularly check their children’s hair. 
 
The complaint can be very irritating for children, causing itchy scalps which they scratch at, making 
themselves sore. This in turn, doesn’t help concentration during lessons. 
 
I have enclosed a leaflet, which contains advice from the NHS on how to detect and treat head lice, I 
would be very grateful if you could all check your children’s hair regularly to detect any head lice and 
treat accordingly. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the School Office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rhiannon Morgan 
 
Head of School 
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